
 

Laetitia Sullivan 
attended the Zoom meeting/webinar entitled ‘An introduction to using macros in MS Word – learn  

how to increase your speed and efficiency’ 

presented by Jennifer Yankopolus, Paul Beverley and Karen Cox 
on Wednesday, 11 May 2022 from 18:30 to 21:30. 

 
The duration of the workshop was 3,0 hours. 
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